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Subject:  BSW Children and Young People’s Programme  
 

 

Executive Summary 
 

I. Children and young people 0-25 represent a third of BaNES, Swindon 
and Wiltshire and of our country. We want to increase the BSW focus 
on children and young people, recognising this is prevention in action 
for the improved health and wellbeing of our future population.  
 

II. Our BSW Vision as set out in the BSW Implementation Plan, Chapter 
10, is that all children and young people will start well with the support 
and care needed to enable them to have a sense of belonging, be safe 
from harm, to enjoy healthy lifestyles, do well in learning and have skills 
to choose and live their best life, to age and die well.  

 

III. The BSW Children and Young People’s Board is focused on improving 
our defined local priorities for children, young people and their families 
in BaNES, Swindon and Wiltshire with appropriate attention on the 
national and regional priorities. 
  
The BSW CYP Board provides a strong foundation to drive our ambition 
to focus BSW ICB on the needs of children and tackle inequalities. It is 
a collaboration between BaNES, Swindon and Wiltshire Local Authority 
partners with Directors of Children’s Services, Education and Public 
Health alongside BSW ICB and NHSE colleagues.  
 

 

 

Proposal(s) 
 
It is recommended that the Board notes the role and function of the BSW CYP 
Programme Board as set out in Appendix 1. 

 

 

Reason for Proposal 
 
To update the Wiltshire Health and Wellbeing Board on the work of the BSW 
CYP Board  
 

 

Sadie Hall 
Associate Director BSW Children and Young People’s Programme 
BSW ICB 

 


